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July 2, 2024 

 
Mayor Ken Ritter 
CITY OF YOUNGSVILLE 
305 Iberia Street 
Youngsville, LA 70592 
 

Subject: 2024 Roadway Improvement Program Project Construction Bid Award  

 

Dear Mayor Ritter: 

On Tueaday June 25, 2024 at 10:30 am at City Hall we received bids for the above referenced project.  Two 
contractors submitted complete bids and appropriate paperwork for the project.  We have reviewed the 
submittals and prepared the attached bid tabulations and found no errors in the bid packages.  The low bidder 
was Glenn Lege Construction, LLC with a bid of $899,762.00.  The Engineer’s estimate was $947,000.  This bid is 
below the engineer’s estimate for the work and there are no errors in the bid we therefore, recommend award to 
Glenn Lege Construction, LLC  for the above referenced project in the amount of $899,762.00.  The construction 
of the project will require full time inspection and materials testing in order to appropriately make 
recommendations for patching and milling due to the various depths of asphalt pavement on the roadways and 
any additional patching necessary since the original investigation and data collection of the patch locations.  
Therefore, we recommend authorizing a budget of $100,000 for full time inspection and materials testing which 
will be paid on a time and materials basis only as used.   This would make the total project authorization cost for 
the City to be $1,138,352.04 which is itemized as follows: 

Engineering:     $     78,590.04  
Construction:                  $   899,762.00 
Contingencies                 $   100,000.00 
Inspection and Materials Testing: $     60,000.00 
Total     $1,138,352.04 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office at (337) 451-5823 if you have any 
questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
McBade Engineers & Consultants, L.L.C. 

 

Pamela Gonzales Granger, PE 
Principal/Owner  

 
327 Iberia St., Ste 5 
Youngsville, La 70592 
(337)451-5823 


